
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 Through the pupil questionnaire (sent with this letter) we asked 
the children about this, the feedback was very clear. You will 
have already received the pupil questionnaire response for 
your child’s school, but we studied what the children across our 
Trust family told us. 
 

• They would like more sport and music opportunities 
and 94% felt that they can learn about lots of different 
subjects.  

• 91% of children know how to stay safe online and 95% 
feel confident that someone would help them if they 
were worried.  

• A popular request was to have more opportunities to 
meet and learn with their sister schools - watch this 
space!  

• 97% of our children are proud of their school.  
 
We will be working to bring the children together for meaningful 
events. They gave us so many suggestions we have a lot to 
keep us all busy with.  
 
Covid restrictions will look very different in September for you 
and your child, and each school will share their risk 
assessments and new routines. We will no longer be working 
in bubbles, and you will no longer be told when to isolate by the 
school but by NHS Test and Trace. Please do take a moment 
to read the information that your child’s school provides so that 
your child feels prepared for September. This will be with you 
before the end of term.  
 
Finally on behalf of all staff in our Trust family I would like to 
thank all parents, carers and families for the huge amount of 
support, kindness and care that you have shown us. Times 
have been tough, we have had to make last minute changes 
and even had to tell you to isolate for ten days. You have all 
adapted to remote learning and despite its challenges we saw 
huge levels of engagement from the children. You have been 
amazing – thank you.  
 
Please have a lovely summer after such a challenging year and 
we look forward to seeing your child back in school in 
September.   
 

Tracey Cleverly 
Trust Lead 
 

 

July 2021 Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Families,  
 
Since taking on the role of Trust Lead in April I have aimed to 
celebrate what your child is able to experience and achieve 
because we are a charitable School Trust.  
 
As a family of schools, a single organisation, it is our vision to 
provide your child with an exceptional education by working 
together to provide the very best teachers and the very best 
curriculum offer. We want your child to have the skills and 
experiences that enable them to go onto secondary school and 
flourish and continue to flourish in adult life because of the 
excellent start we give them in primary school.  
 
Our staff use the benefits of being a single organisation and work 
together to develop the best teaching for your child. However, we 
also want to ensure that your child has better experiences 
because they can collaborate and learn with pupils in their sister 
schools.  
 
Through the pupil questionnaire (sent with this letter) we asked 
the children about this, the feedback was very clear. You will 
have already received the pupil questionnaire response for your 
child’s school, but we studied what the children across our Trust 
family told us. 
 
 

 


